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MISDEMEANOR COURTROOMS TO TRANSITION TO 

ELECTRONIC RECORDING 
 

Beginning January 4, 2021, Misdemeanor courtrooms will be transitioning to 

electronic recording as the official record for all proceedings.  

Additional information, including a list of courtrooms and transition dates and how 

to obtain a copy of the audio recording from a hearing or a transcript made from 

the audio recording, may be found on the Court’s website at www.lacourt.org under 

the General Info tab, Court Resources section, Official Reporting Services.  

Courtrooms with electronic recording will have tips and best practices at counsel 

table in all Misdemeanor courtrooms.   
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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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